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ARMED FEMALE SUSPECT 

ATTEMPTS ROBBERY  

OF  

 BUSINESS  
 

 

Video Link: https://youtu.be/--RAX9M8UzA 
 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating an attempted armed 
robbery that occurred on Tuesday, July 31

st
 at approximately 10:25 P.M. The incident 

occurred at the Chevron Gas Station, located at 3095 West Commercial Boulevard in 
the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that a female suspect entered the gas station 
armed with a handgun, pointed it at the employee, and demanded that he open the 
register. The suspect knocked over several items on the counter before exiting the store 
without receiving any U.S. currency from the register. The suspect then fled the area in 
a northbound direction.  
 

The suspect is described as a B/F, approximately 20-25 years of age, approximately 
5’6” in height, medium build, wearing all dark clothing and covered her face with a 
mask.    
 

Detectives are urging anyone with information regarding this attempted armed robbery 
or the identity of the suspect to contact Detective Brandon Diaz at 954-828-5527.  
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